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JUNIOR LIBRARY BOOK CLUB
Mrs Issa and Mr Smith are excited to announce that starting next term will be a
wonderful new book club for students in Years 4 to 6.

Book Clubs are a great place to celebrate all things books and reading, we will play games, do
crafts and talk about all the books we love to read. We will also be reading a book together as a
group, the first will have something to do with Dragons.... Meetings will be held Friday lunchtime
every two weeks. If you would like more information or to join, please speak to Mrs Issa or Mr
Smith in the Library.

Mrs Arabella Issa & Mr Michael Smith
Junior IRC Library Team 
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